August 1, 2007

Mr. Al S. Beam
1916 Beam Place  

Daytona Beach, FL 32114
Dear Mr. Been:

Please accept our heartfelt appreciation for your pledge of $1,000.00 to the Football Training Center which was received on 9/12/2005.   Your total pledge balance is $1,000.00.   The amount currently due is $1,000.00.  Kindly take this opportunity to fulfill your pledge agreement by completing the form below and submitting it with your check made payable to Bethune-Cookman University.  A reply envelope is enclosed for your convenience.    You may also visit our website at www.bethune.cookman.edu and click on “Donate Now” to make your payment by credit card.  

Remember, your gift will make the Football Training Center dream a reality for our Wildcat football team and coaching staff.  Every pledge fulfilled will move us closer to our goal.
If you have any questions, please contact Advancement Services at (386) 481-2815 or (888) BETHUNE.  If payment has been made, please disregard this reminder.

Thank you for investing in Bethune-Cookman University and our students. Your support of higher education demonstrates a commitment to preserving a quality education experience for everyone.

Sincerely, 

Shirley Range

Associate Vice President for Institutional Advancement 
Mr. Al S. Beam
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Pledge Date:  9/12/2005  Amount Pledged: $1,000.00 

Current Amount Due: $1,000.00



